
Hello: As a resident of Damascus, Oregon, I am asking for your support with Senate Bill 723. 
Indiscriminate coyote killing practice is apalling and wasteful. This sort of gaming is no sport. This 
practice is more about winning as opposed to  responsible hunting. I'm sure you have heard the many 
pros and cons of the issue and only hope you can see how the cons outweigh. Thank you very much for 
your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Marilyn Coomber 
20400 Se Helzer Way 
Damascus, Oregon 97089 
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